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MCHUNU EXPRESS CONDOLENCES FOLLOWING THE DEATH OF DEPUTY 

PROVINCIAL POLICE COMMISSIONER NTANJANA 

MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Willies Mchunu has sent his heartfelt 

condolences to the Ntanjana family for the death of the Provincial Deputy Commissioner 

Major General Bongani Ntanjana. 

Ntanjana (59) who had been ill for some time was confirmed dead after being admitted at 

eThekwini Hospital on Sunday morning after suffering from a high blood pressure-related 

illness.  

Ntanjana served for more than thirty years in the police force and has left behind his wife 

and four children.  

Mchunu described the death of Ntanjana as a great loss to the police force. 

“He was an outstanding policeman who understood that fighting crime is not be an 

overnight exercise. He then embraced the concept of Building a united front against 

crime by the provincial government as a solution to fighting crime collectively. We will 

remember Ntanjana for his efforts towards the safety of our people in the province.  It 

is unfortunate that we lost one of the top working policemen while we are continuing 

to intensify the operations in the fight against crime. I want to express my deepest 

condolences to the Ntanjana family and to the entire Police force” said Mchunu. 
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